
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - CATHERINE.CLYSDALE@SYMPATICO.CA
Date: Monday, March 13, 2023 9:13:24 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2023 3:59 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2023-03-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0156

-- Name --
Catherine Clysdale

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We saw the For Our Grandchildren Letter of Comment for Case Number
EB-2022-0156 dated March 2, 2023 and thought we would add our comments.
We have lived in a community in Ottawa Ontario that has been served by natural gas since the early 1980s. This past
November we installed a cold weather Air Source Heat Pump to replace our gas furnace. The heat pump has
performed effectively over the winter, and we are delighted with our decision.
It makes no sense to expand the use of gas for home heating when effective alternatives are available that are not
nearly as damaging to the environment.
In our view we all should be taking this growing environmental emergency seriously. One way we can both reduce
emissions and let oil and gas producers know that we are taking the matter seriously is by stopping all such pipeline
expansion and using the money saved to support end users in installing effective and efficient alternatives
immediately.
Catherine Clysdale
Robert McNamara

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



